
Africa - Year 5 with Ms Gilham: Spring 1

We have learnt all about 
mountains, volcanoes and 

earthquakes in geography. We 
then put this knowledge to good 

use by writing a report about 
Mount Vesuvius.

We had a go at sewing our own tote 
bags in D.T.

In history, we loved learning about crime 
and punishment through the ages!

Curriculum News What’s coming up?
● We are looking forward to the 

Wonder Dome mobile planetarium 
visiting school to kick off our 
space topic!

● Just before Easter, year 5 and 6 
will be cooking in D.T.

● After half, we will start 
practising poetry performances 
for the Festival of the Spoken 
word. Children will need to learn 
their poems at home so they can 
practise and refine their 
performances in school!

Reminders: Our PE days next term will still be Mondays (outdoors) and Wednesdays (indoors).
We are using times tables knowledge a lot in our maths lessons! Make sure to keep 

practising in short
bursts on Times Tables Rockstars.

Having mastered fractions 
in maths, we have been 
practising written methods 
for multiplication and 
division.

We have started 
reading ‘Cosmic’ by 

Frank Cottrell-Boyce 
in guided reading - it 

is very funny!


